Klein, Matthew - FS

Subject: FW: Whitney Reservoir Project

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 5:21 PM
To: Klein, Matthew - FS <matthew.klein@usda.gov>
Subject: Whitney Reservoir Project

Hello Matthew Klein,

Please do not issue a SUP or a CE for the Whitney Reservoir Project.

The Homestake valley is heavily used by people already. The wetlands are vitally important
to wildlife, vegetation and birds. Destruction of this valley through increased roads and
water diversion for the growth of Colorado Springs and Aurora would hurt everyone,

even those communities. Continuing our actions to use the earth's resources

as we have in the past is not acceptable.

Sincerely,
Norma J. Broten



